Page 6 ~ FULL S.A.1.L. AHEAD..

December 2012 ~ Lions District 4-C4

District Governor Message Continued from Page 3

as President of the International Association of
Lions Clubs at the association's 85th International
Convention in Osaka, Japan for fiscal year 2002-
2003.. Roars!!! PIP Fukushima took the initiative to
advance the Lions in both in his District C-5, the
Multiple District 4, California, the United States
and world. He was involved with his local

all of our communities that we serve. As always, I
am available to meet with your club and if I can be
of service to you or your club, please let me know.
E-mail me at SkipperBob@Skipper-Bob.com or
Lions4Service@gmail.com. I thank all of you from
the bottom of my heart for the opportunity of
serving you as District Governor. Together, may we

community

;. warm each other's

youth recreation
programs and
the Sacramento
Z0o0.; created
chaired and de-
veloped the MD
4 White Cane
promotional
program; initiat-
ed the first MD
4 Leadership

Dear Lions,

Skipper Bob and Lady Alison

Thank you for your Service, your Lionistn
your ROARS and your Leadership.

I wish you and your family the very best

during this Holiday Season
and the Coming New Year 2013.

Live Well, Laugh Often, Love Much

hearts, grow our Clubs,
enjoy and work together
on more service
projects, while building
joyful memories during
this holiday season and
throughout the coming
year.

Jjoyous felicitations

DG Skipper Bob Joyous felicitations

retreat; helped to U

create the first

MD 4 Leader a 12-page regular newspaper ; chaired
the MD 4 Lions Convention and established the
MD 4 Lioness Program. He also produced and
directed the MD 4 orientation and recruiting video
titled "And the Lions Roar" created the PDF of
Lions History and Installation Presentation which I
have placed on our website, www.lions4c4.org;
created and tested the MD 4 base membership pro-
gram called "Operation Lionism." Let us all
“ROAR LIKE LIONS.”

It is you and your Club that makes our District what
it is. [ am confident that when we cross the finish
line on July 1, 2013 each club will have achieved a
positive growth.

As your Governor, I am here to serve you and help
to build our District 4-C4. In our effort of working
together this year, we are growing, building future
leaders and continuing to provide needed service to

Live Well, Laugh Often, Love Much

Lion Skipper Bob

District Governor 2012-13 District 4-C4
SAIL Service Action Integrity Leadership
415.279.7097 | skipperbob(@skipper-bob.com
www.lions4c4.org | lionsdservice@gmail.com

DG Skipper Bob at Memorial for PIP Kay K. Fukushima.

Row On Left F. to B.: PDG Maxine Frazier, PDG Geprge Habeeb,
DG Skipper Bob. Italian Christmas Tree provided by Cindy’s Flowers
& Gifts. Row on Right F. to B.: 2nd VDG Jack Van Etten,
1st VDG Steve Picchi, PDG Art Pignati




